
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

Time flies when you are having fun! This week has been so busy. I have had the pleasure of reading some the 
children’s writing in Year 6 which is of a very high standard even at this stage of the year. I was also invited to 
have a look at Year 3’s beautiful poems today, they were stunning, I feel so privileged to work with such 
talented children. Over the next week I am looking forward to reading the children’s poetry from across the 
school which is taking pride of place outside our library. Well done to all our budding poets! I know you are 
going to love reading George's poem from Year 2… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Governor Role we currently have a parent governor vacancy at school . If any parents are interested in this  
position, please collect an election form from the school office. Thank you.  

PTA Halloween Disco thanks to everyone who bought wristbands for the Halloween disco. We sold out in record time! We 
are thinking of running a Christmas disco - or discos - in a different format so we can welcome more people. To do this 
we need more volunteers. People to help distribute tickets and prep stalls. People on the night to set up, check tickets, run 
stalls or tidy up. If you could get involved please email allesleyprimarypta@gmail.com - we’d love to hear from you.  

Reception to Year 6 Flu Immunisation Flu nasal spray vaccinations for children in Reception to Year 6 will be undertaken 
by the school nurses on Friday 13th October.  If you have any instructions, information or any queries please contact the 
school nursing team directly on 024 76 961422 Email: Bewise.Immunise@covwarkpt.nhs.uk. 

Non uniform day today was for Childhood Cancer Awareness Month and we are helping Birmingham children’s Hospital 
to raise funds. Thank you for all your kind donations, We will let you know how much we have raised on next weeks 
Bulletin. If you would like to donate direct you can with this link https://www.justgiving.com/page/team-oncology-circuits?
utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fteam-oncology-circuits&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share 

PTA has a Bag2School clothes collection booked for Monday 16th October to help raise money for school projects. Bags 
have gone home with children today. Bag2School collect good quality clothes and shoes, plus bed linen, towels and 
curtains. Please don’t include Allesley school uniform. You can donate in any plastic bag. Please keep your donations at 
home until 16th October.  

Your School Lottery announcing a new way to support Allesley Primary School! Your School Lottery costs £1/week to 
enter. For every ticket you buy, 40p will fund Allesley Primary School projects through PTA and 36p will go towards a 
prize that MUST be won by someone supporting Allesley Primary School. Not only are you supporting your local school, but 
you have the chance to win cash prizes every week. PLUS each time you play you have a chance of winning a top prize of 
£25 000! To sign up and for more details: http://www.yourschoollottery .co.uk/lottery/school/Allesley-primary-school   

Casual Lunchtime Supervisor we are looking to recruit a casual lunchtime supervisor to join our friendly team. If you are 
interested in the position please contact the school office for more information.  

Newsletter Date: 06/10/2023 

Here is George E from 
Year 2 with his 
amazing poem about 
Fire that he wrote 
for National Poetry 
day. See page 3 for 
the full poem. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/team-oncology-circuits?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fteam-oncology-circuits&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
https://www.justgiving.com/page/team-oncology-circuits?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fteam-oncology-circuits&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
http://www.yourschoollottery


 

Parents' evenings for this term are Tuesday 10th October and Wednesday 11th October. All appointments will take place on 
a face to face basis this term. To book your appointment with your child's teacher, please log in to Schoolcloud by using 
the link or QR code that has been sent to you. The booking system is now live, any queries please call the school office.  

School Photo’s Individual and sibling photographs will take place in school on Wednesday 15th November.  

Year 5 Coventry Cathedral Trip as part of this terms topic, we have organised for Year 5 to visit Coventry Cathedral on 
Thursday 26th October. We will be leaving school at 9:30a.m. and return in time for the end of the school day. The 
children will enjoy a whole day of activities, including a visit to the ‘Ruins’ in the morning and a ‘Blitz’ tour in the 
afternoon. The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a named plastic bag. If your child is entitled to Free School 
Meals a packed lunch will automatically be provided for them. The cost of the trip is £10.00, which includes the coach 
travel and entrance to the museum.  Please could you make payments and provide consent via the ‘My Child At School’ 
app by Monday 16th October.  

Year 3 Egyptian Workshop can we please ask that £8.00 payment is made via the ‘My Child At School’ app by Monday 
9th October.  

Year 6 Dol-y-Moch Residential Trip Our Dol-y-Moch visit for the children in Year 6 will be taking place from Monday 19th 
February 2024 to Friday 23rd February 2024. This is a unique opportunity for your child to take part in many outdoor 
adventures such as kayaking, climbing, abseiling, mountaineering and orienteering as well as learning about the natural 
environment in the heart of Snowdonia’s National Park. The cost of the visit is subsidised, with school covering half the 
cost of the visit. This year the cost to parents for the trip will be £180.00. In instances where a child changes their mind 
and no longer wishes to go, we cannot guarantee that the school will be able to refund any payments made and you may 
have to pay the full amount, including the school’s contribution. To enable us to reserve a place for your child, can we 
please ask that a deposit of £50.00 is paid by Friday 13th October. The remaining cost of the visit (£130.00) can be paid 
in instalments online and will need to be paid in full by Monday 22nd January at the very latest.  You are also able to 
pay the remaining balance in one go if you wish. Please Note: All payments can be paid via the ‘My Child At School’ 
online payment system. An information meeting for parents has been arranged for Tuesday 17th October at 4.00p.m. 

 

 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 

L Hoey 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Monday - Tag rugby - Years 3, 4 & 5 - Game on - 6 sessions  

Tuesday - Multisport - Years 1 & 2 - CP Coaching - 6 sessions  

Wednesday - Boy's  football - Years 3,4,5,6 - Mr Knight - 6 session  

Thursday- Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Mr Knight - 6 sessions  

Friday - Basket Ball - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Game on - 6 sessions  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Thomas D Year 4         Sofia M Nursery  

Leo N Year 3              Ronnie S-H Year 4 

Krishvy N Year 1         James H Rec  

Nyra N-N Nursery    Christoper O Year 2  

  

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

The summer weather is 
supposed to be returning this 
weekend so try to make the 

most of the sunshine 
with your families 

Year 1 The Cheeky Monkey by Anne Cassidy  recommended by Charlie Z-D  

Year 2  The Rhyming Rabbit by Julia Donaldson  recommended by Penelope L 

Year 3 Amelia Fang by Laura Ellen Anderson recommended by Lola  

Year 4 Rowley Jeffersons Awesome Friendly Adventures by Jeff Kinney                 
recommended by Seb E  

Year 5 by recommended by  

Year 6 by Mermedusa by Thomas Taylor recommended by Charlie H 

 

 

 

Reception, Year 1, Year 3,  Year 
5 & Year 6 are on Thursdays.  

For this term the dates are- 

November 9th, 16th & 23rd   

 

Year 2 & Year 4  are on Fridays.  

For this term the dates are-  

October 6th 

November 10th, 17th & 24th  

Attendance  

Week 25th — 29th September 2023 

Highest  Miss Ostick’s class all 99.29% 
Attendance. 

      Whole school 95.84%! 

Our school percentage is above the 
National average 



In Reception we 
have continued 
being busy 
learning about 
Autumn, we have 
used our gross 
motor skills to tip, 
shake and tilt the 
trays to roll 
conkers through 
paint to make 
some Autumn 
paintings. 

This week, 
Year 3 
enjoyed a 
nature walk 
to inspire 
them to 
write nature 
poems on 
National 
Poetry Day.  

The Nursery 
children were 
able to 
explore our 
garden area 
and have fun 
on the 
climbing 
castle and 
slide. 

Year 6 have written some fantastic 
atmospheric poems and shared them on 
National Poetry Day. 

Celebrating our week  

Year 1 have been leaning 
about nouns this week. They 
made a 'noun town' and 
enjoyed the story 'I am not 
a stick.'   

In our Open the Book Assembly, the children 
in Year 4 learned the story of Noah's 
Ark.  Some children dressed up as animals and 
everyone else joined in with the story. 

In Year 2 We have loved exploring 
kennings this week.  We have read, 
performed and written our own! 

We celebrated National 
Poetry day in Year 5 by 
looking at different poems 
about WW2. 


